
News  from  The  Royal  High
School – 3 to 88 Xmas panto
The  Royal  High  School  puts  on  an  annual  free  Xmas  panto
sponsored by their local Tesco.

“The kids from the feeder nurseries come up to the school and
this year we are having residents from Strachan House for our
very first 3 to 88 panto.”

Santa will be there and so will pupils and parents of the cast
and other helpers. (It is not open to the public but we hope
they might send us some ‘elfies’ so that we can show you what
they looked like!)

They are putting on two shows, one at 10:30 and one at 13:30
in the school’s Assembly Hall.

Submitted by Frank Lagan
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